
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE


Here we are rushing through February!  I 
hope you are all doing well and ready for a 
busy Spring with the Oakmont League!  We 
are finalizing all the details for the Gala on 
March 18th – “All in For Oakmont 
League”.  Invitations have been mailed out 
and plans are set. Please consider how you 
can find or be a sponsor for the event to 
help us grow our ability to fund scholarships 
and charities, and make an impact in 
Glendale.  Thank you for all your support!  A 
huge thank you to Lydia and Kim for 
heading up this monumental task, and also 
the Board for graciously serving as the 
committee and stepping in to help.  I am 
looking forward to a great evening!


Our February meeting will be a presentation 
on the Los Angles Philharmonic by Vic 
Pallos.  Guests are also welcome. 


The Nominating Committee is working to 
prepare a new slate of officers for 
2023-2024.  Please consider how you may 
be able to serve, and help us share the 
workload and have fun while doing so. It’s 
easier when we all help.  It is much 
appreciated. 


As always, I am thinking of 
you all and I hope to see 
many of you this month! 
Wishing you and your 
families a happy and healthy 
New Year. 


Pam Sorem, President


PROGRAM


The February meeting will 
be one to remember! 
Entitled “100 Years of 
Stars, Under the Stars.” 
There will be a 
presentation of slides of 
the Hollywood Bowl’s 
history and some of the stars who played 
there. Presented by Liz Shafer, President of 
the L.A. Philharmonic Affiliates Speaker’s 
Bureau; and Vic Pallos, Speaker’s Bureau 
member.


Jackie Kubel, Program Chair


MEMBERSHIP


Barbara McCullough has a new address:  

209 Pearl Ave., Balboa Island, CA 92662 

Email: Barbara19401@icloud.com  

Cell:  818-269-3987


Stela Fejtek has a new email address: 
Stela@stelaslipservice.com


Please make note of the updates in your 
roster. Thank you.


Liz Reed, Membership Chair


February 2023
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HOSPITALITY


Please join us on Wednesday, February 22, 
2023 at the Oakmont Country Club.  

We are scheduled to be in the Oak Room. 
Turn left, after entering the Club.  

Time: 10:15 AM Social, 10:30 AM Meeting 
and Noon Lunch. 

 

Menu: Regular option: Salmon salad.  

            Vegetarian option:  Green salad                     
	   with grilled vegetables.   

Desert: Flourless Chocolate Cake.


RSVP:  Please RSVP to the Evite before 
Friday, February 17.  Specify your menu 
choice on the RSVP for yourself and any 
guest you are bringing for lunch.  


If you RSVP Yes and do not attend, you will 
be charged for the meal because Oakmont 
Country Club charges The Oakmont League. 
Credit Cards on file with Oakmont League 
will be charged on Monday, February 20.  
The cost for the luncheon is $46.00.  

Note: Meal changes cannot be made on the 
day of the meeting.  

 

Mary Kay Prather, Hospitality Chair


TREASURER


This is a friendly reminder of Standing Rule 
22 : Active members are obligated to support 
the biennial benefit with the purchase of two 
(2) event tickets. Sustaining members are 
obligated to support the biennial benefit with 
the purchase of one (1) event ticket.


Kim Klosterman, Treasurer


BENEFIT 

“ALL IN ON OAKMONT LEAGUE”


Invitations have been sent out and the 
website is up for online ticket sales. If you 
would like additional invitations or 
envelopes please contact Lydia Trout.


If you would like to pre-order bottles of 
wine for dinner at the event please 
contact Kim or Lydia. Bottles of wine can 
be purchased the day of at the event. The 
cost is $50 per bottle. We will be taking 
orders at the February meeting as well.


Thank you to Katherine Yamada for the 
write up in the CV Weekly to promote the 
event.  https://
www.crescentavalleyweekly.com/featured/
02/09/2023/oakmont-league-hosts-
benefit/

Stay tuned for what to wear in the next 
Lily…


Get ready to roll the dice and have some 
fun!


Lydia Brown-Trout and Kim Klosterman,

Benefit Chairs 
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PHILANTHROPY


Thank you ladies for your support for our 
charities!  


We donated $977.00 to YWCA for their 
families, (gasoline, and grocery gift cards 
during the holidays)


Our Mannequin Holiday Luncheon donation, 
(thanks to Nancy Spencer, our beautiful and 
gracious hostess underwriting the costs for 
the event), was approximately $900.00.  This 
donation supported the YWCA-Abused 
Woman’s Shelter in Glendale.


Lastly, upon presenting the boatloads of gifts 
for Toys for Tots at the firehouse on Brand, 
they told me it was the biggest donation they 
received.


My heart ❤  overflows with thanks for your 
continuing generosity.    


Our next project will be the Duck race for 
Kiwanis on April 29th!  This year we will be 
increasing our Ducks from 250 to 400!  Woo 
hoo!  We can do it!  More details to come!


Ellen Farewell, Philanthropy Chair


WAYS AND MEANS


We are looking forward to our 2023 Ways & 
Means summer event “Taco ‘Bout a Party” on 
June 24th at the home of Amanda Duffy. 
Please put the date in your calendar to join 
us for food, fun, and friendship.

 

Carol Eldred & Shauna Lehmann

Way & Means Chairs


NOMINATING COMMITTEE


The Nomination form is attached to this 
month’s Lily. There are multiple board 
positions available, and we need you!  
Please feel free to reach out to me if you 
have any questions or if there is a role you 
are specifically interested in. Please 
nominate yourself or a friend and make this 
an easy election for us all!

 

Jackie Kubel

Nominating Committee Chair


SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE


If you are a member of the scholarship 
committee, you should have received an 
email from me asking you to save the date of 
Friday April 14th for GCC interviews.  
Interviews will be held on the GCC campus 
this year. Any questions, please contact me.

 

Jackie Kubel, Scholarship Chair


Happy Birthday to

Jackie Kubel - Feb 9th


Carolyn Beaton - Feb 29th



       

Nominations of Officers for 

2023-2024 

 

President: Pam Sorem (2nd yr of 2 year term) 

1st VP Programs: __________________________________________________ 

2nd VP Membership:_______________________________________________ 

3rd VP Philanthropy:_______________________________________________ 

4th VP Social:_____________________________________________________ 

Recording Secretary (2 year term):______________________________________ 

Treasurer: Kim Klosterman (2nd yr of 2 year term) 

Corresponding Secretary:____________________________________________ 

Benefit Chairs (2 year term)__________________________________________ 

Ways & Means:____________________________________________________ 

Hospitality:_______________________________________________________ 

  


